
These are some guidelines to help the youth
events to run smoothly here at Karns.

Shorts must come within a credit card length to the top of the
knee. No split-style running shorts are allowed, even if long enough.
No visible midriffs while standing, sitting, or bending over. All tops
should be long enough to be tucked in.
Skirts and dresses must come down to the top of the knee.
No skin-tight or revealing clothing. No low-cut shirts, spandex,
tight jeans, halter tops, crop tops, open backs, cut out sides or wide
arm holes
Leggings or yoga pants can be worn if the shirt or dress comes to
mid thigh.
Sleeveless shirts, tank tops, and dresses must have straps at least
3 inches wide. No spaghetti straps.

1) Complete All Forms — every year we need an updated release form
for every student in the youth group. You can find the form online at
karnschurch.org/youth

2) Be on Time — Make sure to respect all due dates and departure times.
When traveling to events outside the control of Karns, we sometimes
have to maintain tight schedules.

3) Dress  for Success — for Karns Youth events and trips, we ask you
respectfully observe these dress guidelines adapted from the FHU
Horizons code. Some events may have different guidelines.

4) Stay with the Group — whenever you or your child are with us on a
trip, we ask that you follow the group schedule and do not leave the
premises or remove anyone without permission.

5) Respect  Boundaries— teach your children to respect the personal
privacy of other youth. This includes the physical space of another
person and not taking unwanted pictures of another.

6) Reflect Him— all we do is to honor Him. Make sure that your actions,
words, behaviors, and decisions bring glory to Him and His Kingdom.
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